From: Hilary Anderson

To: natasha@sblafco.org

Subject: Preserve the Lompoc Ag land

Date: Saturday, January 28, 2023 11:41:02 AM
Hello,

I'm writing to protest the Bailey Ave new housing recommendation in Lompoc.

| am in favor of protecting the agricultural land and suggest LAFCO consider building
affordable housing within the city's limits, particularly focusing on the infill areas of
which there are many.

Please pass along these comments.

Sincerely,

Hilary Anderson
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